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Chair Taylor and Members of the Senate Committee on Workforce, 
 
I support passage of SB 75 to make adjustments to the Employer Incentive Fund (EIF) for PERS. 
The establishment of the EIF is one step to help improve the funding level of the Public 
Employee Retirement System. The City of Corvallis has already established a new side account, 
using reserves on-hand, hoping to be able to access EIF monies as a match. The deadlines in 
the current language create challenges in accessing these funds, should they become 
available. This bill corrects the dates and allows for the use of interest earnings that may 
accrue, increasing the amount of monies available.  
 
Please approve SB 75. 
 
 

Nancy Brewer 
Finance Director 
City of Corvallis 
541-766-6990 
Nancy.Brewer@corvallisOregon.gov 
 
 
 
 
Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do not 
add personal information you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including 
your name and any personal information contained in the submitted documents, are posted to 
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the Oregon Legislative Information System (OLIS) and are accessible to all major search 
engines, including Google, Bing, and Yahoo. 
 

Disclaimer: This e-mail message is a public record of the City of Corvallis. The contents may be subject 
to public disclosure under Oregon Public Records Law and subject to the State of Oregon Records 
Retention Schedules. (OAR:166.200.0200-405) 


